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| think that the tea hut is a poor decision because of it ruining the layout of the old style fishing village and
would seem out of place and obscure. The village repurposes old buildings that would otherwise not be used
into usefull services to locals and tourists alike. A new hut would be completely out of place and not fit in with
what is currently there. Which would also ruin the views from the deck and limit the already small space which
is used by family's that don't wish to go onto the sand.
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